Francis H. Stadsvold
Attorney at Law
Crookston, Minnesota
February 23, 1961

Mr. Amiel W. Randel
Lockhart
Minnesota

Dear Mr. Randel:
This letter is to inform you that | have prepared a bond for you in the matter of the Sand Hill River

Drainage and Conservancy District.
The next time you are in Crookston, you may stop at my office and sign said bond.

Yours very truly,
F. H Stadsvold, County Attorney



